
   

  

   

      

     

 

     

  

   

  

        
     

  

  

  

     

        
 

     
 

      

   
 

     
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

TO: ALL BIDDERS 

SOLICITATION: RFP PW 36-19 – CEI SERVICES FOR FOY SHAW PARKWAY 

PROPOSAL DUE DATE: 3:00 PM LOCAL TIME, MAY 16, 2019 (NO CHANGE) 

May 1, 2019 

The following questions have been asked concerning RFP PW 36-19: 

Question 1: Can you provide a construction estimate? 

Answer: The opinion of probable cost is between $4.5 and $5M. 

Question 2: What is the approximate Letting date? 

Answer: At this time we are waiting on the permit from the USACOE and NWFWMD for 
wetland impacts and anticipate that permit to be issued very soon; we anticipate being able to 
advertise for construction within the next 90 days. 

Question 3: Are any permits available? (Utility and/or environmental) 

Answer: No. 

Question 4: Can we get a copy of the geotechnical report? 

Answer: Yes.  A copy of the report titled, Final Report of Geotechnical Stormwater 
Investigation, prepared by Environmental and Geotechnical Specialists, Inc., Project 77-05-14-
01B, dated August 2016 has been uploaded to the FTP site with the drawings. Contact Mrs. 
DeRita Mason at Okaloosa County Purchasing Department (850) 689-5960 if you no longer 
have access to the FTP site or require assistance. 

Question 5: The 2017 plans for the Foy Shaw Parkway provided by the County are more than 
a year and a half old and require the usage of 2017 FDOT Specifications and FY 2017-18 
Standards. Is the County’s intent to follow old FDOT Standards and Specifications? If not, can 
updated plans be provided? 
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Answer: Prior to construction, the plans will be updated to reflect January 2019 Standard 
Specifications for Road and Bridge Construction and FDOT FY 2019-20 Standard Plans for 
Road and Bridge Construction. Revised drawings are not available at this time. 

RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM SHALL BE ACKNOWLEDGED BY WRITING THIS 
ADDENDUM NUMBER AND DATE IN THE SPACE PROVIDED ON, ADDENDUM 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT, PAGE 22 OF THE PROCUREMENT PACKAGE 

/s/ Roy Petrey 
Roy Petrey, P.E. 
Project Manager 
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